
October 28, 2018 

Dear Titan Parents, 

We are a week into the second nine weeks (Term 2), and we hope that you and your family are 
doing well. Here are some items of general interest for all SLMS families, and one item 
regarding safety. We will start with the safety item. 

Safety During Morning Arrival and Afternoon Dismissal 

Student safety is our number one concern at SLMS, and to make sure students are safe at 
morning arrival and during dismissal, we want to remind parents of a few points that have 
increasingly become problematic. 

Concern Additional Information 

Left turns out of the front circle drive during 
posted, prohibited times. Please observe 
signage which states that left turns are 
prohibited from 7:05-9:00 AM and 3:15-
3:45 PM. 

 

Dropping students off in the east parking lot 
by the bus ramp. Please observe signage 
which states that entrance is not permitted 
between 8:00-9:00 AM and 3:30-4:15 PM. 
Note that we are working to get the sign 
revised so that the afternoon hours extend to 
4:30. Only drop children off in the front 
circle drive 

 

Making U-Turns on Seventh Street just 
west of campus. Please do not make U-
Turns on Seventh Street. Signage was 
installed a few weeks ago by the City of 
Sugar Land, and SLPD is enforcing this. 

 

Dropping off/picking up students along 
Seventh Street. Please only drop off/pick up 
your children in the front circle drive.  

There is a dedicated right-turn lane off Seventh Street, 
leading into the front circle drive. Crossing this solid 
white line may result in a ticket. SLPD has issued many 
tickets in the last year for this violation 



Red Ribbon Week October 29-November 2 

 

Parent Coffee - Friday, November 2nd at 9:30 

Please come to SLMS to spend some time with our principal and dialogue about whatever 
is on your mind and to be updated on the goings-on at SLMS! We will be in the upstairs 
library. 

FBISD Integrity Pledge 

As a part of the FBISD Profile of a Graduate and student ownership of learning, this 
Friday, students will learn about the new, board-approved Integrity Pledge from their ELA 
teacher. You may download a copy of the Integrity Pledge here 

Campus Wide Tutorial Schedule 

To view teacher availability for tutorials before school, during lunch, and after school, 
please visit our new campus webpage dedicated to tutorial information. It contains the 
entire tutorial schedule for the school. It is updated from time to time, so check the master 
tutorial schedule first. Students are encouraged to attend tutorials whenever the need 
arises, and if their teacher is not available, oftentimes another teacher who teaches the 
same grade and subject is available to see. 

We hope you have a great week! 
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